TWIN LAKES SOUTH - POSSIBLE STREET LIGHT
LOCATIONS IN RED

MNote: Locations in Red do not require FPL
() Easements to be signed by Residents

Option #1: The above layout depicts proposed Street Light locations noted in
RED where Street Lights may be installed without requiring property
owners to sign FPL Easement Agreements. The locations noted in RED



TWIN LAKES SOUTH — PROPOSED STREET LIGHT LOCATIONS

cont:

have existing poles or power lines crossing these sites within the public
right-of-way, therefore Street Lights would be installed at these locations
upon request. No cost to the residents.

Option #2: The locations noted in yellow on this layout represent a
standard community lighting plan where Street Lights are placed at an
approximate spacing of 250 Feet apart for uniform lighting levels on the
roadway surface. Due to the Twin Lakes South community having backyard
power lines this option would require residents in adjacent homes where a
street light is to be located to sign Florida Power & Light Aerial Easements
to allow the overhead power line to cross their property to the Street Light
on the public right-of-way. Due to field conditions between two properties,
(trees, sheds, driveways, etc.) Street Light locations may not be exactly as
noted on the plan. There is no cost to the residents for this option, however
all FP&L Aerial Easements would have to be executed by residents prior to
commitment of installation.




